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23 July 2024  

IES STUDENT WELCOME PARTY  

Dear Parent / Caregiver,  

 

International Education Services (IES) has organised a welcome event for newly arrived 

International students at St Clair Recreation Centre on Tuesday 13 August 2024.  

This event is an opportunity to provide our new International students with essential information 

about support services, settlement assistance, learning, wellbeing and a connection with other 

relevant agencies (ie. BUPA, StudyAdelaide, cultural community groups).  

Students will engage in a range of immersion activities throughout the day, highlighting risks, 

support services and opportunities available in South Australia.  

Details:  

When: Tuesday 13 August 2024  

Where: St Clair Recreation Centre (109 Woodville Road, Woodville)  

Departure from CCC: 9:00am  

Return to CCC: 2:30pm approx. 

Transport: Charter bus  

 

For any queries regarding this excursion, please contact Mini Kaur via phone on 8165 4700 or via 

email on Mini.Kaur550@schools.sa.edu.au.  

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Mini Kaur    Bobbie Taylor    Kevin O’Neil 

ISEC TEACHER   AP - INTERNATIONAL PROGRAM  PRINCIPAL 
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